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November 23, 2022 
 

Honorable Helena N. Moreno 
President 
New Orleans City Council 
City Hall, Room 2W40 
1300 Perdido St.  
New Orleans, LA  70112 
 
Honorable Lora W. Johnson 
Clerk of Council 
1300 Perdido Street 
New Orleans, LA  70112 
 

Re:  Ethics Review Board Resolution: 
 

Dear Councilmember Moreno and Clerk of Council Johnson: 
 

I write on behalf of the Ethics Review Board (“ERB”) to convey to the Council a 
resolution adopted unanimously by the ERB at its meeting on Monday, November 21, 2022: 

RESOLVED, that the City of New Orleans Office of the Independent Monitor 
(“OIPM”) should not undertake additional investigatory responsibilities unless 
City Home Rule Charter section 9-404 (“Shared Funding”) is amended to provide 
for an annual appropriation from the General Fund operating budget that is 
sufficient to fund such additional responsibilities. 

 
If you have any questions about this resolution, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 

      Respectfully, 
 
      
      Dane S. Ciolino 
      Executive Administrator and General Counsel 
      New Orleans Ethics Review Board 


